Financial report for Parent Council meeting 12th November 2024 


Position as at 6th November 2024


Balance sitting at £8551.46


Bonfire food and snacks donations raised £84 so good start to 2024 fundraising. 


We do still hold funds for Kathleen MacDonald Stradagan/Cnag . Roughly £600

I will need to go over the accounts to get the breakdown for CNAG funds 

This is still to be confirmed but nothing has changed since last meeting. 



Still to pay 

Motivate invoice from summer cheque not presented yet. £87

Invoice for October Motivate just in to be settled £36

Pumpkins Costs £69.27 cheque to be presented 


Very healthy balance going into term 2. 










Fundraising group update term 2  

12th November 2024.


We provided soup, rolls and sweet treats at the community bonfire again this year. A big thank you to all who helped out making the food and also helped serving.   Donations came to £84.   Easy wee fundraiser. 


December we hope to hold our Christmas Raffle.  All donations towards the Raffle would be greatly appreciated. Please let us know. 



Santa’s tractor will hopefully be out and about again this year look out for more information. 


We will be organising another Bingo night / afternoon in the New Year. 


Anyone wishing to help out please get in contact with the parent Council committee. 








